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PLANNING & DEVELOPMENT DEPARTMENT 
MEMORANDUM 

 
To: Council & Clerk 
From: Brian Treble, Director of Planning and Building 
Date: October 23, 2023  
Subject:  Amendment to Noise By-law 2013-50 and Amendment to Non-Parking AMPS By-law 
                2021-84 
 
Dear Council,  
 
Planning, Building and By-law staff brought forward recommendation report PD-52-2023 at the 
October 10th Planning, Building, Environmental Committee Meeting regarding proposed 
amendments to the Township Noise By-law 2013-50.  
 
The draft by-law that was attached to the recommendation report has had minor but necessary 
changes to ensure consistency and clarity within the Township Noise By-law.  This amending 
by-law is attached to the Council agenda as By-law 2023-74.  
 
Staff would also like to make Council aware that the fine related to a Noise By-law Infraction will 
be $250.00.  To impose this fine, as well as other noise related fines, a new Schedule, 
Schedule “I” will be added to the Non-Parking AMPS of By-law 2021-84.  This amending by-law 
is attached to the Council agenda as By-law 2023-75.  
 
 
Respectfully Submitted,  
 
 
 
_______________________________   
Brian Treble, MCIP, RPP 
Director of Planning and Building 
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